
FRIDAY 17 SEPTEMBER 2010
Welcome to the FOM Newsletter. 
  

In this issue... 
 
Faculty Office Move 
 
We would like to inform all our members that the Faculty will be moving office in mid-
October.  The new address will be: 
3rd Floor 
New Derwent House 
Theobalds Road 
London 
WC1X 8TA 
  
We have been leasing our existing premises at a peppercorn rent from the Royal 
College of Physicians for many years.  However, we have known for some time that the 
College's expansion would lead to a need for more office space for its own staff and 
that we would have to find new premises.  
  
So we have now located new offices and are planning our move and hope that you will 
bear with us for the next few weeks while we pack up, move and then settle ourselves 
into our new premises. 
 
Please use the new address if you are posting anything to us after 13 October 2010. 
Unfortunately, we cannot take our telephone numbers with us but we will let you know 
the new contact details as soon as possible. 
 
Of course, our email addresses will not change so please feel free to contact us by this 
method. 
 
We will do everything we can to ensure that the move is as seamless as possible. 
 

With best wishes 

 
Nicky Coates 
Chief Executive 

  
 


